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Latin Masses in February

Sunday, 2nd February The Purification of the Blessed Virgin Mary + Blessing of 
candles before Mass

12 noon

Thursday, 6th February Requiem Mass for Christine Stornebrink 11:00 am

Friday, 7th February Votive Mass of the Sacred Heart + St. Romuald, Abbot 8:30 am

Sunday, 9th February Fifth Sunday After Epiphany 12 noon

Tuesday, 11th February Our Lady of Lourdes 8:30 am

Sunday, 16th February Septuagesima Sunday 12 noon

Friday, 21st February Feria 8:30 am

Sunday, 23rd February Sexagesima Sunday 12 noon

Friday, 28th February Feria 8:30 am

Prayer Intentions
For the sick and suffering
(see also Parish Bulletin)

Miscellaneous Intentions

Fr. Donald Malins, Rob McBride, Peter Perkins, 
Kurt Raeder, Alison Spaven, Peter Stornebrink, 
Ron Turner

For our Priest, Bishop and the Holy Father
For vocations to Priesthood and Consecrated 
Life

R.I.P Please remember in your prayers the faithful departed:
Christine Stornebrink, Fr. Michael Birch, Irene Domotor, Roger and Sally Brown, Earl and Elsa 
Morrison, Bernard and Nova Wauthy, Louis Berard, Marcellina Baldauf, Patricia Gould, Mary 
Lawson, Lorna Cue, Doreen Kitchen, Fr. Alex MacLellan
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NEWS

Christine Stornebrink Requiem Mass
Christine Stornebrink, long time parishioner at the Our Lady Queen of Peace Latin Mass 
community and wife of Peter Stornebrink, passed away January 22, 2025. Viewing and prayers will 
take place Wednesday evening, February 5, at 7:00 pm. The Traditional Requiem Mass will be at 
11:00 am, Thursday, February 6, followed by a luncheon downstairs afterwards. Burial will follow 
at Hatley Gardens, on Sooke Road, at 2:30 pm.

In lieu of flowers, the family requests that donations be sent to the Canadian Seminarian Fund at:

Una Voce Canada
P.O. Box 30027
North Vancouver, BC, Canada
V7H 2Y8
Website: unavocecanada.org

Please feel free to send your condolences, or share your memories or pictures of Christine using the
website DignityMemorial.com. People are asked to refrain from calling the Stornebrink home 
during this busy time for the family, and to use the website instead.

Seminarian and Parish Fundraising
Funds collected for the Seminarian Fund from coffee table donations and book sales last year:

From October to December 31, 2024:
Coffee fund  $948.30
Book sale  $404.00
Total $1352.30
2024 Year: $4963.34

Thank you to all who support this very important task. All moneys go to the Canadian traditional 
Seminarian Fund, especially for Julian Malinkowski, who is in his last year of Seminary with the 
Institute of Christ the King. Julian was a parishioner here at Queen of Peace.

The Latin Mass Gaudete Bake Sale in December 2024 raised a further $392.60 which will be given 
to the parish. The purpose of this fundraiser was to help pay for the ceiling sound baffles in our 
downstairs coffee room.

Newsletter
Mr. Peter Stornebrink, who has produced the newsletter for many years, is, due to health reasons, 
no longer able to do so. As a result there was no December 2024 or January 2025 newsletter. We 
would like to thank Peter for all of his work over the years. The layout and content of the newsletter
is likely to vary somewhat as I become more familiar with the material and tools involved.

There is now an email address <newsletter@latinmassvictoria.com>, to which parishioners can 
send items for inclusion in the next newsletter, as well as comments and suggestions for the content 
and layout of the newsletter.
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